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Online Witnessing Committee Group Photo! This is the team focusing on creating workshops and events 

for our overseas mission countries through Zoom, working with the various CARP chapters in those 

countries and communicating with their local leaders. 

 

Hello everyone~! 

 

Sorry for the long gap of silence for almost a month now. We are happy to say that all the missionaries 

are healthy and well, and still kicking! 

 

Although we had to leave our beloved mission countries earlier than expected, it didn't stop us from 

continuing our efforts to invest in the people we met and worked with over there! Several of us are 

currently part of a group entirely focused on creating events for each of our overseas mission countries of 

Albania, Czech Republic, Dominican Republic, Israel, and Peru! We have successfully launched and/or 

supported a couple events the past few weeks, and are currently in the stages of launching a few more! 

 

 
Peace Talk Event in the Dominican Republic. (May 22, 2020) 

 

On Friday, May 22, we launched our fourth online event through Zoom called Peace Talk. This is an 

event we have been doing the countries of Albania, Czech Republic, and Israel as well, and involves 

getting together to read two pages of different quotes from various famous people involving specific 



 

 

topics, such as, "How Can I Be Truly Happy?" or "What Is Most Valuable In My Life?" We split into 

small breakout groups to read, and then discuss together about the topic and readings. It is an event that 

creates a space for people in their communities and country to come together to interact and share with 

each other honestly, without fear of judgement, and go deeper into topics we normally do not really talk 

so much about. We also do fun activities together to get to know each other and make new friends! 

 

 
 

On Saturday May 23, we held our very first half day workshop! What made this workshop so special was 

that it was a conjoined event, with people from Albania, Czech Republic, and Israel joining the event! 

This workshop is a slightly more advanced version of the Peace Talk events we normally do, receiving 

lecture presentations about topics involving fundamental questions of life, such as, "what is the purpose of 

life?" or, "what can we learn from the natural world around us?" The participants had a great time doing 

icebreakers and taking in the lecture content, and we finished the workshop full of enthusiasm and 

excitement! We are hoping to do another workshop, soon, and are hoping to be able to launch one for the 

Latin American countries as well! 

 

 
 

We are currently making plans for three Peace Talk events for the Latin American region, among the 

three, we will be holding a Peace Talk event for Peru and Costa Rica for the very first time! We are 

looking forward to making new friends and meeting new people, and hope for the success of these events! 

 

See you next week!! 

 

 


